
  

Date: February 20, 2024 

• Cookie Allocations must be done!! Do NOT 

wait until last minute to get those done in 

eBudde. 

o How to Video Click Here 

• Cookie Exchange: Please make sure you are 

keeping your offerings up-to-date  

• Get your cupboard orders in! If you think 

you will need cookies for the remainder of 

the season, please place your orders by this 

weekend. There is a possibility that Council 

will be out of cookies earlier than expected. 

o You do NOT have to pick these up 

immediately, have your order in as a 

placeholder. 

o Order smart!  

• February 25th by 11:59pm: Cupboard 

orders due in eBudde for the 

following week 

• February 25th: DOC Girl Delivery 

Ends 

• March 4th: Unpaid Balances Reporting 

Due 

• End of March: Expected time for 

troops to receive remaining IO 

rewards 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LtbTTv3AaQ6HGJKgen-2YcnGifOvJUdY/view?usp=sharing


 

• Pages 28-29: How to give credit for 

packages in eBudde 

• Page 32: Recording your Booth Sales 

• Page 35: How to Offer Cookies on the 

Cookie Exchange Tab 

• Page 36: How to do a Troop to Troop 

Transfer 

• Page 38: Recoding Girl Payments in 

eBudde 

• Page 42: Report any Unpaid Balances 

• Have you checked in with your troop? Does 

everyone have the cookies they need to 

fulfill their online girl delivery orders? 

• This Sunday is the last chance for customers 

to place their orders for girl delivery. Please 

let your caregivers know if there is a variety 

you cannot fulfill. 

• Also, be checking in with everyone who 

owes money to the troop. Have you let them 

know their balances and when the money is 

due? 

 

 

 

Share the Love with the Military Results 

• 116 girls earned the patch 

• 489 donation orders places 

• 2,164 packages donated 

• Patches will be mailed directly to the Girl 

Scout in late March/Early April. 


